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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

 

 

Dear St. Louis Post Members, 
 

Happy Fall to all of you!  
 
Our October lunch meeting provided us with a lot of information on 
CMMC’s requirements and their effects on our firms moving forward 
as we work with DOD. Chris Kadlick with Faith Group and Bob Hof 
with Armanino gave presentations on how we got here, where we 
are now, and gave suggestions on how we move forward with CMMC 
requirements. The presentations are posted on our website, along 
with their contact information, if you have further questions on this 
topic. Kudos to both Chris and Bob for taking the time to share their 
knowledge with us on a topic that is critical to all of our businesses. 
 
We are quickly coming up on our annual Trivia Night on November 
12. If you are still planning on playing, there are a few spots open. 
We can always use more sponsorships and silent auction items. I’m 
looking forward to seeing all of you there to participate in a fun event where all proceeds will benefit the 
Gateway Chapter of The Paralyzed Veterans of America.  
 
Our next meeting is our annual Eggslide Breakfast on December 9. Our presenter will be speaking on 
the Veteran’s Community Project in St. Louis. I’m sure we’ve all heard a little bit about this endeavor and 
am looking forward to getting details. Further information on the meeting and registration is in this 
newsletter. Have you ever wondered why it’s called the Eggslide Breakfast??? 
 
Plans for the St. Louis Post leadership in 2022 are moving along nicely. I am appreciative of those who 
have stepped up to lead the Post and chair committees. We have maintained a great group of volunteers 
whose loyalty and energy keeps the Post moving and are grateful for them. We always have room for 
more, and new faces are always welcome. 
 
This will be the last newsletter before Thanksgiving, so I’m taking this opportunity to wish you all a very 
Happy Thanksgiving. I hope you are able to spend the time with family and friends this year and take 
time to be grateful and spread holiday cheer. 
 

Pam Hobbs 
 

Pam Hobbs 

President, St. Louis Post 

 

SAME MISSION: “To lead collaborative efforts to identify and 

  resolve national security infrastructure-related challenges.” 
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EVENT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

5th Annual Veterans Trivia Night and Silent Auction 
 

Date / Time: 
November 12, 2021 
6:30 p.m. (doors open); 7:00 p.m. (trivia start) 
 
Location:  
The Engineering Center of St. Louis 
4359 Lindell Blvd 
St. Louis, MO 63108 
 

Cost: 
$20 members; $25 nonmembers; $15 government 
employees 
 
Ticket includes two beverages. Bring your own 
snacks. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLICK HERE 

TO REGISTER 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/5th-annual-same-trivia-night-and-silent-auction-tickets-166650467033?aff=ebdsoporgprofile
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

 

Nov 12th – Veterans Trivia Night/Silent Auction 
Dec 9th – Egg Slide Breakfast 

 
NOVEMBER 12th – 5th ANNUAL VETERANS TRIVIA NIGHT/SILENT AUCTION 

 

Date: Friday, November 12, 2021 
Time: 6:30 p.m. (doors open); 7:00 p.m. (trivia start) 
Where: 4359 Lindell Blvd, St. Louis, MO 63108 
Cost:  $30 per ticket 
 

All proceeds benefit the Paralyzed Veterans of America Gateway Chapter 
Sponsorships: Event - $1,500; Platinum - $1,000; Gold - $500; Beverage - $400; Trivia - $400; Silver - $200 

DECEMBER 9th – EGG SLIDE BREAKFAST 
 

 Date: Thursday, December 9, 2021 
Time: 7:30 a.m. 
Where: 4359 Lindell Blvd, St. Louis, MO 63108 
Cost:  TBD 
 
Presentation: Veteran’s Community Project 
Speaker: Adam McBride 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

CLICK HERE 

TO REGISTER 

CLICK HERE 

TO REGISTER 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/5th-annual-same-trivia-night-and-silent-auction-tickets-166650467033?aff=ebdsoporgprofile
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/same-st-louis-post-eggslide-breakfast-thursday-december-9-2021-tickets-204494367157
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CAREERS 

 

 

DID YOU KNOW?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

U.S. Navy Reserve 

VETERANS CURATION 
PROGRAM (VCP) 

 

US Navy Reserve – The Navy has openings for Civil 
Engineer Corps (CEC) and Engineering Duty Officer 
(EDO) Reserve Officers, among others. Please 
contact LT Jack Ramage in charge of Officer 
Production for the Talent Acquisition Onboarding 
Center St. Louis. 
 

CONTACT: LT JACK RAMAGE – 
JOHN.L.RAMAGE@NAVY.MIL or C: 314-610-4005 

 

The Veterans Curation Program is re-open. The 
Program is now accepting applications for the Fall 
2021 session. Please visit the site for more 
information and to download an application. 
Currently, all satellite VCP labs are operated on-site 
at university campuses. 
Visit www.VeteransCurationProgram.org to 
learn more about the Program and download an 
application. 

 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
If you are interested in supporting a Committee/Board 
position, we are looking for volunteers. Contact 
President, Pam Hobbs for more info! 

SAME NATIONAL 
Be sure to visit SAME National Calendar of Events 
to stay up to date on free webinars and national 
programs! You can find more information here! 

Scholarship Recipients attending July Luncheon 

http://www.veteranscurationprogram.org/
https://www.same.org/calendar
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MEMBERSHIP 
 

WELCOME TO NEW MEMBERS! 
 

Phil Blonn - HR Green Inc 
Debra Emmert - Envirocon, Inc. 
Tyler Gill - RK Excavation LLC 
 

Kyle Faulkner - RK Excavation LLC 
Jacki Hudnall - G&W Engineering 
Andy Sutton - G&W Engineering 

Sustaining Members 
 

AECOM 
Aerial Services, Inc. 
Alberici Constructors, Inc. 
Benham Design, LLC 
B&N Inspection and Supply 
Ben Hur Construction 
Cabrera Services Inc. 
CDG Engineers, Inc. 
Crawford, Murphy, & Tilly, Inc. 
CTI and Associates, Inc. 
Envirocon, Inc. 
Environmental Restoration, LLC 
Environmental Solutions & Innovations, Inc. 
Environmental Works, Inc. 
Etegra, Inc. 
Farnsworth Group, Inc. 
Force Elegance 
G&W Engineering 
Gannett Fleming, Inc. 
Geosyntec Consultants, Inc. 
Geotechnology, Inc. 
Golder Associates Corporation 
Hanson Professional Services, Inc. 
HDR 
HNTB 
Horner & Shifrin, Inc. 
HRP Associates, Inc. 
HydroGeoLogic, Inc. 
IMEG Corp. 
Intuition & Logic Engineering, Inc. 
Jacobs 
Juniper Environmental, LLC 

 

Kaskaskia Engineering Group, LLC 
Kuhlmann Design Group, Inc. 
Leidos 
Massman Construction Co. 
Murphy Company 
NGA St. Louis 
Oates Associates, Inc 
Olsson 
Optimal GEO 
Pangea, Inc. 
Parsons 
Prairie Engineers, P.C. 
Professional Environmental Engineers, Inc. 
Rain for Rent 
Ross & Baruzzini 
Russell Construction 
SCI Engineering, Inc. 
Seiler Instrument Company 
Shannon & Wilson, Inc. 
Siemens Industries, Inc. 
Stanley Consultants, Inc. 
Stantec, Inc. 
Surdex Corp. 
Surveying and Mapping, LLC 
Telgian Engineering & Consulting, LLC 
Tepa, LLC 
Terracon Consultants, Inc. 
Tetra Tech, Inc. 
Thouvenot, Wade, & Moerchen, Inc. 
USACE St. Louis District 
Wood 
Woolpert, Inc. 

 

Sustaining Member Benefit: One benefit is the opportunity to 
present a three-minute organization overview at a monthly 
luncheon. For more information, or to schedule a presentation, 
please contact Loren Boyd at loren@faithgroupllc.com. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP 

AS A SUSTAINING OR 

INDIVIDUAL MEMBER 

mailto:loren@faithgroupllc.com
https://www.same.org/Discover-SAME/Be-a-Member
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OFFICERS 
 

2021 

 

PRESIDENT 

Pam Hobbs 

Geotechnology, Inc. 

11816 Lackland Road, Suite 150 

St. Louis, MO 63146 

314.997.7440 

phobbs@geotechnology.com  

FIRST VICE PRESIDENT 

COL Kevin Golinghorst 

USACE St. Louis District 

1222 Spruce St. 

St. Louis, MO 63103 

913.702.6397 

kevin.golinghorst@gmail.com 
    

 

SECOND VICE PRESIDENT 

Brad Loomis 

Tepa, LLC 

2275 Cassens Dr, Suite 112 

Fenton, MO 63026 

314.944.6376 

brad.loomis@tepa.com  

SECRETARY 

Jim Klein, P.E. 

Farnsworth Group, Inc. 

20 Allen Ave., Suite 200 

St. Louis, MO 63119 

314.391.2295 

jklein@f-w.com 
    

 

TREASURER 

Bob Welsch 

Stantec Consulting Services 

1859 Bowles Ave, Suite 250 

St. Louis, MO  63026 

636.343.3880 ext. 7008 

Bob.welsch@stantec.com 
    

2019-2020 2018 

 

DIRECTOR/PAST PRESIDENT 

Michelle Chambliss-Cain 

Faith Group, LLC 

3101 S. Hanley Rd 

St. Louis, MO 63143 

314.991.2228 

michelle.chambliss-

cain@faithgroupllc.com 
 

DIRECTOR 

Karen Frederich 

Horner & Shifrin, Inc. 

401 S. 18th St., Suite 400 

St. Louis, MO  63103 

314.531.4321 

kfrederich@hornershifrin.com 

    

 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS 
 

Mark Alvey, Programs 

Amanda Fisher, Education and Mentoring 

Michelle Chambliss/Bronson Bowling, 

Sustaining/Individual Members 

Michelle Chambliss, Veterans Outreach Initiative 

Bronson Bowling, Young Members 

Matt Hoy, Awards 

Loren Boyd, Publicity and Reports 

Mark Smith, Attendance 

Ed Grimmer, Nominating 

Bob Welsch, Golf 

Maureen Roth, Website 

John Osterhage, Resilience & Homeland Security 

Student Chapter (vacant) 
   

 
 

mailto:phobbs@geotechnology.com
mailto:kevin.golinghorst@gmail.
mailto:brad.loomis@tepa.com
mailto:jklein@f-w.com
mailto:Bob.welsch@stantec.com
mailto:michelle.chambliss-cain@faithgroupllc.com
mailto:michelle.chambliss-cain@faithgroupllc.com
mailto:kfrederich@hornershifrin.com


  

  

 

October 2021  Page | 7  

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS? 
 

If you have any questions, comments, 
concerns, or suggestions for the newsletter, 

please reach out to Loren Boyd. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

CHAIR OF PUBLICITY AND REPORTS COMMITTEE 

Loren Boyd 
Faith Group, LLC 

3101 S. Hanley Rd, St. Louis, MO 63143 
314.991.2228; loren@faithgroupllc.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

mailto:loren@faithgroupllc.com

